Sally and Stan Wong
#202, 7225 Acorn Avenue
Burnaby, BC
VSE 0A9.

June 29", 2021

Attn: Office of the City Clerk
Burnaby City Hall

4949 Canada Way

Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Dear Mayor and Council:

Re: Portion of 4567 Lougheed Highway, Rezoning Reference #17-42
Brentwood Town Centre Development Plan

I am writing in response to the above referenced rezoning application that will be considered by
Council on June 29*, 2021. As such, T am in support of the proposed rezoning and land use for
this property, as it will enhance the North Burnaby community,

Sincerely, e
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Sally ﬁ@té'anoag



Kathleen Almeida
4650 Brentwood Blvd
Burnaby, BC

June 23", 2021

Attn; Office of the City Clerk
Burnaby City Hall

4949 Canada Way
Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Dear Mayor and Council:

Re: Portion of 4567 Lougheed Highway, Rezoning Reference #17-42
Brentwood Town Centre Development Plan

I am writing in response to the above referenced rezoning application that will be considered by
Council on June 29", 2021. | am in support of the proposed rezoning and land use for this
property, as | am in favour of density near rapid transit.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Almeida



